
Stack Facts®

Announcing New Chambersburg, PA Terminal to Service West Coast 
and Replace Harrisburg, PA

Dear Valued Customer,

CSX has announced their new state-of-the-art intermodal terminal in Chambersburg, PA is now ready to 
accept business to and from all West Coast ramps.  

Effective December 23, 2007, West Coast service to Chambersburg begins, and effective January 2, 
2008, Chambersburg service to the West Coast will begin.  All empty containers must be terminated at the 
Chambersburg ramp beginning January 2, 2008.  Billing submitted on and after these dates should reflect 
the new routing.

The new Chambersburg terminal will replace current service between West Coast ramps and Harrisburg, 
PA and is expected to significantly improve transit into and out of Southeast Pennsylvania. 

Pacer Stacktrain will release additional information as it becomes available.

Ramp Information - Chambersburg, PA
CSXI Intermodal Facility
700 Kriner Road
Chambersburg, PA 17201
Phone: (717) 709-7800
Fax: (717) 709-7820

Hours of Operation: 0600-2100 Monday-Saturday, closed Sunday

If you have any questions regarding your freight movement on the Pacer Stacktrain network, please 
contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development representative, or our Customer Support Group:

Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
Western Region: (800) 933-7822
Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.
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